
HOOPER 4700 WEST 
4800 South to 5500 South

CONTACT

801-419-9554

SCHEDULE
Summer 2016 - Fall 2016: Environmental Study
Fall 2016 - Spring 2017:  Project Design
Spring/Summer 2017: Construction (4800 S. to 5100 S.)

MORE INFORMATION

NEXT STEPS

ROADWAY LAYOUT 
The graphic below illustrates proposed roadway layout for planned improvements.

Spring/Summer 2018: Construction (5100 S. to 5500 S.) 

To subscribe to project status email updates, send an email with
"Updates" in the subject line to ane�@langdongroupinc.com.
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West Haven City is currently extending 
4700 West between 4600 South and 
4800 South, with a planned completion 
date of July 2016.  The project includes 
intersection improvements at the 4800 
South intersection.  To plan for future tra�c 
demands, Hooper City has secured funding 
to continue improvements southward 
to 5500 South, including the piping of 
irrigation ditches and addition of roadway 
shoulders, storm drain, curb, gutter and 
sidewalk.  Planned improvements will 
provide for a uniform 4700 South roadway 
corridor and improve safety and drainage.  

The project is primarily funded through the 
Wasatch Front Regional Council and Weber 
County.  Most of the improvements are 
expected to �t within the existing 66-foot 
public right-of-way.  Prior to construction, 
the City will complete an environmental 
study which will evaluate impacts to private 
property.  

Once impacts have been identi�ed, the 
project team will schedule individual 
meetings with homeowners to present the 
proposed design and address any concerns.  
Construction is expected to begin by spring 
2017 and will be phased as funding allows. 

Roadway Project

ane�@langdongroupinc.com

Prior to construction, project funding requires an environmental 
study under the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). The 
study is underway  and includes an evaluation of biological 
resources (wetland, wildlife, farmland), a cultural survey and an  
evaluation of public open space including historic and 
recreational properties.

Hooper City has employed a project-dedicated public 
involvement team to coordinate resident concerns and keep the 
public informed throughout the process. If you have any 
questions or concerns, feel free to contact Andy Ne� with the 
project team. During project design, the team intends to meet 
with individual property owners  to review preliminary design 
and discuss potential impacts to driveways, irrigation systems, 
landscaping, etc.


